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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a strong-arm robbery that 
occurred at approximately 4:45 P.M. on November 23, 2012 in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  The robbery occurred in the parking lot of Laz One Auto Repair, 
located at 3705 Davie Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

A patron of the business, Robert Miller, was using his cell phone when an 
unknown suspect snuck up behind him, grabbed his Galaxy cell phone, and fled 
from the area.  After Miller recovered his eye glasses from the ground, he 
attempted to chase the suspect and was unsuccessful.   
 

Detectives retrieved surveillance footage from the business, which captured the 
entire incident, including what detectives believe to be associates of the suspect.   
 

The suspect has been described as a black male, approximately 5’ 8” in height, 
120 pounds in weight, with a short cropped haircut.  The suspect was last seen 
wearing a brown t-shirt and dark cargo shorts. 
 

Detectives are urging anyone with information regarding the identity of the suspect 
involved in the strong-arm robbery, or his associates, to contact Detective Elijah 
Thomas at 954-828-6093 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.  
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